
Notice Regarding ILS’s April 24, 2020 Board Meeting: 
 
Pursuant to Executive Order (EO) 202.1 (extended to May 7, 2020 via EO 202.14), certain 
aspects of New York’s Open Meeting rules are suspended. Specifically, EO 202.1 authorizes 
public “meetings to be held remotely by conference call or similar service provided that the 
public has the ability to view and listen to such proceedings and that such meetings are 
recorded and later transcribed.”  Accordingly, the April 24, 2020 ILS Board meeting will be 
conducted via WebEx, recorded, and subsequently posted on ILS’ website for public viewing.    


